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Ann Hillier

From: Ann Hillier
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 8:37 AM
To: 'Petersen, Amelia (ECY)'
Subject: RE: SSDP/PLN15063 
Attachments: Site Specific Campbell.pdf; Campbell rev plan & elev view.pdf; Campbell Rev Site Plan 

proposed.pdf

Hi, 
Yes, here is the site plan and elevation view. I’m also attaching the Site Specific Impact Analysis, as it has photos in it that 
might be helpful.  
Thank you, 
 

 
Annie Hillier 
City Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3773 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Petersen, Amelia (ECY) [mailto:ampe461@ECY.WA.GOV]  
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 8:31 AM 
To: Ann Hillier <ahillier@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: SSDP/PLN15063  
 
Hi Annie, 
 
I am reviewing this SEPA proposal. Will you please send me the site plan? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Amelia 
 
Amelia Petersen, CFM | Section Assistant & Floodplain Management Specialist in training | S.E.A. Program | Northwest Regional 
Office | WA Department of Ecology | P: 425-649-7244 | F: 425-649-7098 | amelia.petersen@ecy.wa.gov   
 
This communication is public record and may be subject to disclosure as per the Washington State Public Records Act, RCW 42.56. 
 


